



908-526-8844 • 800-524-4985

Fax: 908-526-3355 | www.manville.org

34255-AML-1224

Join Us for our 88th Annual Meeting!

Tuesday May 6, 2025* 6:30pm VFW Hall, Manville, NJ

All members are invited to attend the 88th Annual Meeting of Membership. We encourage you to be a part of the process. Remember: when you open an account at Manville Area FCU, you are not just an account holder-you are a member-owner. So be sure to mark your calendar for May 6, 2025*!

The Nominating Committee for Manville Area Federal Credit Union has nominated the following individuals to be elected to serve on the Board of Directors:

- Walter Tanalski (3 year term expiring 2028)
- Peter Gorbatuk (3 year term expiring 2028)

Please note: there is also currently one (1) vacant position on the Board of Directors. If you are interested in serving by appointment, please contact the Nominating Committee no later than February 2, 2025. After that date, any interested member must run for election by petition.

Any member who wishes to run for a position on the Board of Directors may submit a petition for nomination. Each petition must be signed by a minimum of 20 members of the credit union and must contain their membership number and signature for verification. Any nomination by petition must be accompanied by a signed notice from the nominee indicating they agree to the nomination and will serve if elected to the Board of Directors. Each nominee must also submit a statement of qualifications with the petition. There will be no nominations from the floor at the Annual Meeting and elections shall be by ballot. Any nominations by petitions must be filed with the Secretary of the credit union at least 40 days prior to the annual meeting, no later than March 27, 2025.

*- this date is tentative based on current conditions. Please visit our website at www.manville.org for updates.